
Submitter: NW Coastal Range 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB216 

SB 216            SENATE COMMITTEE ON HEALTH CARE 

 

The collection and and sharing of non-personal data in an excerpt of SB 216. IS 

NONE OF OHA or the Legislators business to bean count through social programs. 

Why the government refuses that we the people are one people of the State of 

Oregon, USA the better for divisiveness to disappear into the Pacific sunset. Unless 

specific to a Oregon benefit that ethnicity is required to be eligible for a particular 

program the government civil servants should butt out of collecting any sort of 

information on the following: 

 

"Exempts from prohibition on public body’s inquiring into or collecting information 

about individual’s country of birth such data collected by authority or Department of 

Human Services in accordance with uniform standards adopted by authority for 

collection of data on race, ethnicity, preferred spoken and written languages, 

disability status, sexual orientation and gender identity." 


